
 

 
 

ACEC Ohio Strategic Planning Survey 
 

ACEC Ohio is beginning an important initiative to develop a long-range strategic plan, 
facilitated by Shafer Leadership Academy. As part of this effort, we are asking our members 
to fill out a survey designed to gather your input on ACEC Ohio’s current operations and 
future direction.  This survey from Mitch Issacs at Shafer Leadership is in your email inbox 
right now! 
  
Your feedback is invaluable to us, please take 10-15 minutes to complete the survey. Your 
insights will help shape the future of the association, ensuring we continue to meet the 
evolving needs and challenges of the engineering industry. 
  
Thank you in advance for your participation. We look forward to sharing the final strategic 
plan with you!  If you have any questions, please reach out to me. 
 
~Beth 
 


